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Eastfield Crossing Association 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was conducted via e-mail on 

November 1, 2014. Those communicating were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, and Bernie Ellis. 

Removal of Tree. Bernie Ellis reported that the TV cable on Bellview needed to be repaired. The 

problem was caused by roots from a tree that had entered the conduit. The engineer’s advice was to 

remove the tree. The tree is located over the conduits for telephone and electricity. 

Leach Field on Barden Circle.  Bernie informed  the Board that the trees over the leach field had grown 

too large to be removed by the association’s machine. He recommended that these trees be removed 

when the tree on Bellview Is removed. 

The Board authorized Jerry Spring to contact McClure’s Tree Service and have the tree on Bellview and 

the trees over the septic field on Barden removed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bernard Ellis, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


